NO WALMART
IN WARD 4

Please join us

Saturday, March 26
10:30am
in front of the Curtis Chevrolet site
5929 Georgia Ave.
(just north of Missouri Ave.)

Meet your fellow Ward 4 residents as we generate publicity
about why Walmart should stay out of Ward 4! We have
flyers, signs, and a big ‘ol banner. Come out, enjoy the
weather, have fun, and get the word out about community-
led development!

Ward 4 THRIVES

Strengthening locally-owned businesses and
community-led development in Washington, DC's Ward 4




